
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JANUARY 17, 2011 – FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

Title:  PROGRAM REVIEW 

Submitted by: Honourable Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 

 

Whereas Vaughan residents work hard to earn a living; and 
 
Whereas  the City of Vaughan wants to provide value for their property tax dollars; and 
 
Whereas residents deserve to know, that as a council, we are providing leadership in the area of 
fiscal responsibility;  
 
It Is therefore recommended that a Program Review framework be developed based on 
addressing the following questions: 
 

 Is the expenditure still in the public interest? 
 Is the delivery of the service a legitimate and necessary role for government? 
 Is the current municipal role appropriate or should the program be realigned with other 

levels of government? 
 Should it be delivered in partnership with the private or voluntary sector? 
 How can it be re-designed for efficiency? 
 Is it affordable given our financial situation? 
 How does this service fit with the publics’ priorities? 
 

And that staff be directed to report back to Council with a framework for implementing a Program 
Review in 2011. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C. 
Mayor 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
None. 
 


